
 
 
 
2 D-DAY LANDINGS (AN243-2004) 
 
It is reported that the Lord Provost wishes to attend a Commemoration Service on 6th July 2004 in La 
Cressonniere, Normandy to mark the sacrifice of a Dundee Pilot Robert Robb Blair who was shot 
down over Normandy a month after D-Day. 
 
Robert is buried in the small Churchyard of the Normandy Village and the locals have tended his 
grave for 60 years. 
 
It is recommended that the Lord Provost and the Council Officer attend the service and take the 
opportunity to lay a wreath to honour the sacrifice of all those from Dundee who fell during the war.  
The estimated cost is £500. 
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